
CLERK’S OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED AT THE FOLLOWING 

TIMES FOR MAY & JUNE 

 

 

Thursday, May 8 

Closed for vacation 

 

Tuesday, May 13 

Closed for vacation 

 

**OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM MAY 23 TO JUNE 2  

AS I WILL BE HAVING BACK SURGERY 

I will return to work part-time from June 2nd – June 13 

Part-time hours will generally be 2-3 hours in the morning, to start 

And then 3-4 hours the second week, before I return to full-time. 

 

If you need to talk with me, please either call 715-253-6063, and leave a message, or email me at  

clerk@vofwittenbergwi.gov...I will be checking voicemail and email while I am gone. 

 

 

** Watch outside and indoor bulletin boards for days that may be added to this list 

S & W payments, tax payments or any other mail, may be dropped in the “drop slot” located 

under the Brochures.  Envelopes are available, above the slot, for your convenience.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

mailto:clerk@vofwittenbergwi.gov...I

